
 

  

26 March 2019 

Eurex Clearing Readiness Newsflash | Switch to European Summer 
Time 

 

 

 
Dear Clearing Member, 

 

With effect from 10 December 2018, Eurex Exchange and Eurex Clearing have extended the trading & 

clearing hours for selected benchmark futures and MSCI Futures in order to implement a market 

opening for these products at 8.00am Singapore time. 

 

We would like to remind all market participants that, due to the switch to Central European Summer 

Time (CEST) on 31 March 2019, Pre-Trading and Clearing in products with extended trading hours will 

start at 2.00am CEST from 1 April 2019. The trading system shall remain available for technical 

connectivity from 00.45 CEST / 06.45 Singapore time. 

 

The end of the Continuous Trading session (22.00 CEST), the end of the Post-Trading period (22.10 

CEST) and the closing of clearing services (22.30 CEST) for these products will remain unchanged. 

 

If you have any further questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact your Clearing Key 

Account Manager. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Your Customer Readiness Team 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @EurexGroup, LinkedIn and YouTube for more updates or visit our website. 

 

Eurex Clearing is part of Eurex Group. Find out more here. 
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If you are currently receiving e-mails from Eurex and would like to unsubscribe, please send an e-mail to 
mrp@eurexclearing.com. Please title the subject "UNSUBSCRIBE". 
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